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Scott, Kristen  
& Malachi Sanford 

Come by letter 

William Robinson 
Comes by Baptism 

                            Thank You 
Dear First Baptist Church, 
Thank you so much for the support given to Donnie Evans’ Family during his unexpected death.  I am sure Donnie 
was so glad to see Jill Marie and the rest of his family in heaven.  Thanks so much to everyone who had apart of 
preparing the delicious meal at the church after the service and Bro. Bob for the nice funeral.            
                                                                                 The Family of Donnie Evans 

In Memory 
A Gift has been given in Memory of Mary Lou Sharp & Donnie Evans   

To No Greater Joy by Charlie & Melissa Monroe  
  

A Gift has been given in Memory of  
Gilbert Thompson to No Greater Joy by Wallace Thompson    

         

A Gift has been given in Memory of   
Lovena Disponett to The TV Ministry by The Sunshine SS Class   

 

A Gift has been given in Memory of  Donnie Evans, Mary Lou Sharp and Brenda Mitchell 
  to Safety & Security Ministry  by Tom & Rosemary Swartz 

 
A Gift has been given in Memory of Mary Lou Sharp 

To No Greater Joy by Nancy Bowen & Tim and Natalie Norton 
 

A Gift has been given In Memory of Donnie Evans 
To No Greater Joy by Faye Wade 

 
A Gift has been given In Memory of Mary Lou Sharp to Benevolence 

 by Jennifer Nethery 

Bart Spears 
Come by Letter 

Katie Spears 
Comes by Baptism 

Ricky Foley 
Comes  by Statement 

Welcome New Members 
John & Stacy Edmondson 

Come by Statement 
Lincoln Edmondson 
Comes by Baptism 

Monica Hendricks 
Come by Baptism 

 

George & Charlene  
Hanks 

On your  
50th Anniversary 

July 12 


